
LARUE VILLAGE COUNCIL 

April 15, 2018 Special Meeting Minutes 

 
The LaRue Village Council met in special session on April 15, 2018 in the Village Council 

Room. Present was Mayor Milton Lightfoot, Clerk Mary Price, and Council Members John 

Howard, Connie Kendall, Lisa Howard, John Boyd, and David Stallsmith.  Guest: None 
 

Special meeting called to discuss mowing for the 2019 season.   

 

Council discussed Ric Patterson mowing the lagoons, park, and 36 High Street with the same 

rates as previously bid. The Village will have Bob Howell mow the water tower, water plant, 

municipal building, and vacant properties.  A motion was made by John Howard to approve the 

above mowing sites with a second by Connie Kendall, motion passed.  Lisa Howard mentioned 

some properties could be mowed less with a higher length so it doesn’t cost as much.   
 

 

 

 

 

_________________________________               _________________________________                                                                                

 Mayor                             Clerk                                                                 


